
From: Joe Lukeman <joe.lukeman@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 11:40:34 AM 
To: Howland, Debra 
Subject: Sbc charge  

  

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Please don't increase this charge. New Hampshire electric costs are high enough as it is without 

adding more fixed costs.  
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